
TIGER TALES
September 29, 2017

SPORTS THIS WEEK
SOCCER

October 3
Boys at St. Doms

Boys A 4:00pm / Boys B 5:15pm

Girls home vs. St. Doms
Girls A 4:00pm / Girls B 5:15pm

CROSS COUNTRY
September 29 

at Scarborough (Smiling Hill)
Girls 4:00pm / Boys 4:30pm

October 5
at Falmouth Middle School
Girls 4:00pm / Boys 5:15pm

Great Job 
Scientists!

The Maine Department of 
Education released the 

school by school 2016-17 
Science MEA test results on 
their MAARS Public Portal 

this week.  
DCS has the highest 

percentage of students 
scoring "at or above 

state standards" of any 
school in the state. 

 92.68% of DCS 5th and 8th 
graders met or exceeded the 

standards when they took the 
test in the spring of 2017.  

Congratulations to the 
students who took the test, to 
the teachers who have taught 
them over the years, and to 

all the staff who contribute to 
the learning environment at 

DCS.  We also want to 
recognize the contributions 

of Grant Connors.  Mr. 
Connors is a retired teacher 

who provides additional 
science experiences for 
students in his role as a 

volunteer at DCS.

Middle School 
Dance

Grades 6-8
Friday, September 29th 

at DCS
6:00 - 8:30pm

Cost $5.00

Please go to the link below to 
donate supplies for the 

concession stand 
http://www.signupgenius.com/
go/20f0e4dafad22a5f94-social

Band/Chorus
Welcome back!  The Middle 
School Advanced Band and 
Chorus have begun and are 
sounding great. Beginner band 
will have a meeting on 
Tuesday, October 3rd, at 6:30 
PM in the DCS Cafeteria. The 
music company will be there to 
lease instruments, and all 
beginning students will learn to 
put their instruments together 
and make their first sounds!  
Lessons will begin on October 
4.  Please contact Heidi 
McCarthy at 
mccarthyh@rsu5.org with 
any questions.

Durham Sports Boosters 

We Need Your Help 
 

The Durham Sports Boosters needs a logo and who better to design it than 
you!!  We are having a logo contest and it’s open to all Durham kids, grades 

Pre-K thru 8th. There will be a winner picked from each grade and one of 
those will be chosen to be the new Boosters logo!!  Please submit your design 

no later than end of day Monday, October 16th and don’t forget to include 
your full name and grade on the back!  Entries can be turned in to the 

Boosters mailbox in the office and you are welcome to submit multiple entries. 

 

One winner from each grade will receive a $10 gift card to Dicks Sporting 
Goods and the Grand Prize winner will receive a $50 Dicks gift card. 

 

We look forward to all your creative designs!! 
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6th Grade Conservation Camp

The DCS sixth graders attended the University of Maine's Bryant Pond 4-H Camp and Learning Center on September 20, 21, 

and 22.  The students learned about wildlife, conservation, gardening and other outdoors skills.  The days were spent hiking, 

canoeing, climbing the ropes course,  and many other activities.  We had a great time, and we all came back more knowledgeable 

about our natural world.



We have a few 
copies left!!!

 If you missed out on the 2016 ~ 2017 Yearbook, we 
have a few copies left for sale.  The cost is $20.00 and 

checks can be made out to Durham Community School.  
Please see Debi or Rose in the office for your copy. 

                         Thank You, 

                        The Yearbook Staff 










